
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I have been very impressed with the quality of writing many of our Y1 children 

produced in their maths/writing homework this week. These are now on display in 

the classroom! There is still another week for children to return their work so we 

look forward to announcing the winner next week! 

It was great to see everyone make such a fantastic effort for Children in Need last 

week. Altogether we managed to raise £84.67. Thank you to everyone that  

participated. 

Kind Regards,  

 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 24 November 2017 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

The Star of the Week for Sunflower class is Safaa. Safaa has shown a very posi-
tive attitude towards all learning and she is always willing to challenge herself. 
She has been learning about halves of shapes and can  
explain why something is or isn't a half. She has also been using fantastic 'wow 
words' in phonics. Well done Safaa.  
 
This week in Bluebell Class, our Star of the Week is Vilte! 
Vilte tries her hardest in everything that she does. During phonics, she listens 
carefully and uses her Fred Fingers and during activity time, Vilte makes sure that 
she completes every activity to the best of her ability. If an adult ever suggests a 
way for Vilte to make her work even better, she is always excited to make  
improvements. 
Keep up the good work, Vilte! 

Attendance this week for Bluebell Class was 93%. Attendance for Sunflower Class was 97%. Well done to Sun-
flower Class for having the best attendance this week!  
 
We will be giving out prizes at the end of this half term for the children with the best attendance, and the chil-
dren with the most improved attendance over the course of the term. Top prizes include tickets for parents and 
child to Jump Evolution! This is truly fantastic facility in Harold Hill which has jump boards, trampolines, cage-
balls and indoor play areas, amongst other activities, and makes for a great day 
out with your child. Check out the website below.  
 
http://www.jumpevolution.co.uk/ 
 
Get your child in to school every day for a chance to win tickets to this amazing 
indoor park.   

ATTENDANCE 

 STAR OF THE WEEK  

KEY DATES 2017/18 
Autumn Term 2017 

 
Parents Evening 

Wednesday 13 December 

Christmas Performance 

(for parents) 

Monday 18 December 

(starting at 1pm)  

End of Term Finish Date  

Wednesday 20 December  

 
We will send out letters about the 

Parents’ Evening and the Xmas perfor-

mance closer to the time.  


